
 

SHARE PURCHASE PLAN CLOSING DATE REMINDER  

 

Melbourne, New York 20 November 2018 
 
Fluence Corporation Limited (ASX: FLC) reminds Eligible Shareholders that the Fluence Share Purchase 
Plan (Plan) as announced on 30 October 2018 will close at 5pm (Melbourne time) on Wednesday 21 
November 2018. 

Under the Plan, Fluence is offering the opportunity to each of its existing Eligible Shareholders to subscribe 
for up to A$15,000 of fully paid ordinary shares, at an offer price of A$0.37 per share (the same price as 
the recent share placement of ordinary shares to global and domestic sophisticated, professional and 
other institutional investors).   

Details of the SPP are set out in the SPP Offer Booklet, which was dispatched to Eligible Shareholders on 
or around Tuesday, 6 November 2018.  Participation in the SPP is open to all eligible shareholders as at 
5pm on Thursday, 25 October 2018 (Record Date) with a registered address on the share register in 
Australia or New Zealand.  

To participate in this offer please follow the instructions in the offer documentation recently sent to all 
Eligible Shareholders and lodged with the ASX on 6 November 2018.  

If you have any enquiries in relation to the Plan please contact Boardroom, between 9.00am to 5.00pm 
(Melbourne time) Monday to Friday on: 1300 737 760 (in Australia) or +61 2 9290 9600 (outside Australia). 

-ENDS- 

Corporate 

Ross Kennedy  
Company Secretary & Advisor to the Board 
E: rkennedy@fluencecorp.com 
P: +61 409 524 442 
Investors (Australia): 

Ronn Bechler 
Market Eye 
E: ronn.bechler@marketeye.com.au  
P: +61 400 009 774 
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